Marlin Eckhoff

From: NANNETTE J ROSENBAUM <njwrosen@msn.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 13, 2023 3:01 PM

To: Marlin Eckhoff

Subject: Proposed development at 785 Russell Street

My husband and | live at 850 Tucker Street. We are opposed to the proposed development. Putting 4 groups of 5 homes
in that small area is bound to be an eyesore based on the lack of upkeep and lack of enforcement of regulations in
Craig.

We are interested in hearing who will be living in these homes and who will be responsible for their maintenance.

We take care of our property and there are enough unkempt properties on our block and we do not want this new
project to also be detrimental to our neighborhood and property value.

We will attend the meeting Monday for more information.
Thank you!
Nan and Tim Rosenbaum

Sent from my Galaxy
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